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To whom it concerns,

I wish to propose that grey crow, rook, jackdaw and magpie remain subject to shooting year-round due to
their extraordinary high numbers and impacts on game birds and endangered species.

I believe there should be an assessment on the restrictions for the removal/killing of certain seagulls. It is
my opinion that they are a troublesome bird that should be shot in certain instances.

Additionally, I also believe it to be beneficial for an assessment to be conducted on the topic of inland
cormorants and the impact they have on the ecosystem, particularly with taking young ducklings. T am
aware that many members of the NARGC would welcome a method of control of the cormorant (in certain
areas).

Sincerely,




